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June 6, 2025 

EMPLOYMENT NOTICE 

The Guadalupe County Sheriff’s Department is accepting applications for the position of 

Fraud Investigator 

 

Applicant must be a Certified Peace Officer with the State of Texas and have five years of 

Law Enforcement experience. Two years in Investigations is preferred. 

 

Starting salary will be $37.50 per hour.  Benefits include Medical Insurance, paid holidays, 

vacation, sick leave and retirement account, $20,000 Life Insurance Policy and Employee 

Assistance Program (EAP).   

 

Applications can be obtained from the Guadalupe County Human Resource Department 

located at 211 W. Court Street, Seguin, Texas or online at 

https://www.guadalupetx.gov/page/hr.jobs. Completed application and background packet 

will need to be delivered to Sheriff Joshua Ray at the Sheriff’s Office located at 2617 N. 

Guadalupe, Seguin, TX.    Any transfer requests by an employee of a higher pay group will 

be considered as a request for demotion and therefore a reduction in pay.   

 

Position is open until filled. 

 

Guadalupe County does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, 

religion, age, and handicapped status in employment or the provision of services. 

 

Sheriff Joshua O. Ray 

Guadalupe County 
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